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Food Bank of Northeast Arkansas Receives Grant from Walmart Foundation
Jonesboro, April 9, 2019:  The Food Bank of Northeast Arkansas announced that a $9,934.00 grant it received from the Walmart Foundation, via Feeding America, will be used to further engage its partner agency network and the communities that it serves.   
The Food Bank of Northeast Arkansas will hold an agency retreat, April 9, with select representatives from partner agencies in the Food Bank’s 12-county service area.  The event will focus on identifying and testing strategies that optimize the partnership between Food Banks and agency networks. 
According to Christie Jordan, CEO, the Food Bank of Northeast Arkansas is a member of Feeding America’s nationwide network of 200 Food Banks that partner to feed individuals at risk of hunger through food pantries, soup kitchens, shelters, and other community-based agencies.  
“The Food Bank of Northeast Arkansas was one of only 16 recipients to receive a grant for agency optimization work.  The results of the agency retreat will be shared with Feeding America,” Jordan said.  “This is a wonderful opportunity for our partner agencies in Northeast Arkansas to help shape the work that food pantries, soup kitchens, and other hunger relief organizations do across the United States.”
The Food Bank of Northeast Arkansas provides hunger relief to people in need by raising awareness, securing resources, and distributing food through a network of non-profit agencies and programs.  The Food Bank of Northeast Arkansas provides the equivalent of 113,000 meals each week to individuals at risk of hunger in twelve counties.  The Food Bank is a member of Feeding America and the Arkansas Hunger Relief Alliance, and because we work in collaboration, we can help provide 4 meals for every $1 donated.  For additional information on the Food Bank of Northeast Arkansas, please visit www.foodbankofnea.org.  You can also find the Food Bank of Northeast Arkansas on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  
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